
       PRATAP PUBLIC SCHOOL KARNAL

“All our dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them”           
          Walt Disney

Dear Students
Well begun is half done! We have had a blistering start. The �irst quarter of the current 
session was peppered with a variety of high- octane scholastic as well as co- scholastic 
activities; the highlights were the National Youth Parliament and the Bicycle Rally 
which won everybody's praise. Likewise, the performance of our students in Board 
Exams 2022 – 2023 has been equally brilliant. In class XII Deepanshu Arora and 
Khushi Agarwal topped the school with 97.4% marks, followed closely by Palak, 
Mannat & Dhani who shared a joint 2nd position with 96.6% marks, and Dhriti 
Sardana who  stood 3rd with 96%. In class X Devanshi Aggarwal stood �irst with 
96.8%, Soumil Munjal got 2nd position with 96.2% and Namish Gupta and Samdisha 
bagged the 3rd rank with 96% marks. 

 The �irst Unit Test has just been concluded and the countdown for the much awaited 
summer vacation has started. The month long vacation will be an opportunity for you 
to reboot and revitalize your system. 

Remember, learning is a continuous process, it happens in both formal and informal 
environment. Thus, there should not be any break for learning. To this effect your 
teachers have designed interesting holiday assignments for you. I am sure that a 
winning combination of leisure reading, outdoor games, adventure, creative pursuits 
and fun will make this summer break a memorable one for you.

Apart from these, as a true Pratapian, you must contribute your bit to conserve the 
environment which is facing unprecedented degradation. You may water plants, 
make a bird feeder and once the monsoon sets in, you may plant a sapling, take 
initiative to conserve rain water and also make judicious use of paper while doing 
your holiday homework. 

Wishing you all a very enjoyable and fun-�illed summer break!

Yours sincerely

Poonam Navet
Director-Principal
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